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Dear Dr Anupa Deogaonkar 
  
We feel pleased to inform you that the Grand Annual ceremony of the 
presentation of "BHARAT GAURAV AWARD" shall take place on 9th January 
2014, at Hotel Le Meridian, New Delhi at a glittering function befitting 
of the great event. 
  
Our program are purposely scheduled on the day of Parvasi Bharatiya 
Divas. The reason is that knowing the emotional attachment to their 
country of origun, NRIs from across the world, who come all the way to 
participate in the Parvasi Bharatiya Divas, could conveniently saty a 
little longer to enjoy the smell of the soil and feeling of oneness. 
  
The main subject of the conference is "Global Participation in India's 
Economic Development". The accent will be laid on NRI investment, 
capital and skill. Top leaders, economists, entrepreneurs, and high 
profile professionals will address this unique assembly. This 
conference will be attended by the elite of Indian economy and polity 
and the NRI delegates from many countries. It will especially project 
achievements of Indian Diaspora, which has made Mother India proud. 
  

After perusing your bio-data, most objectively and impartially, it 
remains our considered opinion that you have given a fight in life and 
your worthy example does inspire others towards certain remarkable 
achievement. We have, therefore, chosen to honour you with globally 
reputed " BHARAT GAURAV AWARD" and a CERTIFICATE OF 
EXCELLENCE at the function. 
  
Kindly confirm us that you will received the award personally. I look forward to 
receiving your confirmation by Email or by Fax. Please let us know how many 
guest will participate so that we can send the invitation cards. It would help us a 
lot to make the appropriate arrangements in the meantime 



  
Thanking You 
  
GURMEET SINGH 
OFFICE SECRETARY 
 


